
 

 

 

 

              April 2024 

World Autism Awareness Day 
Tuesday, April 2nd, is World Autism Awareness Day. On Tuesday, April 2nd we will 

recognize World Autism Awareness Day by lighting it up “Blue” in recognition of 

people living with autism. This initiative was created by Autism Speaks in 2010, and 

since that time, hundreds of thousands of landmarks, buildings, homes, and 

communities around the world have shown their support. In addition, our entire staff 

will be wearing Autism Awareness bracelets to help further spread the “faith, 

awareness and positivity” of this initiative.  
 

 
 

Soccer Shots 

Precious Memories Preschool of Sandy Hollow is excited to announce it is 
partnering with Soccer Shots this Spring to bring soccer to our school! Soccer 
Shots is an engaging children’s soccer program that focuses on character 
development and confidence building. Soccer Shots is offering a FREE FUN DAY 
on Tuesday, April 9th for students in the Intro to Preschool classrooms and up to 
experience this great program. The Soccer Shots Spring season will kick off on 
April 23rd for eight sessions of soccer fun! For more information and background 
on Soccer Shots, please visit https://www.soccershots.com/southctri/.   
Registration for the Spring season will open April 9th.  
 
 

Earth Day 
Precious Memories Preschool of Sandy Hollow will be celebrating Earth Day on 

Monday, April 22nd. The children will be learning Earth Day songs along with ideas on 

how to keep our Earth clean. Classrooms will be creating special projects that will be 

displayed in the foyer area of the school.  

 
 

Niantic Children’s Museum: “Don’t Burst My Bubble!” 
On Monday, April 22nd, the Niantic Children’s Museum will be visiting our center! 

What is a bubble? Have you ever seen a square bubble? Create a bubble wall and 

hold hands through it! Different activities are offered from putting a child in a bubble 

to bubble prints (youngers) or bubble snake blowers (olders). You won’t believe how 

many things you can use to make bubbles!  

This is an outdoor event, date subject to change depending on the weather. 
 

Tuition Policy 
As stated in our parent handbook’s tuition policy, if tuition is not received by  

6:00 PM on Friday, a $15.00 late fee will be charged. If you are unsure if you 

presently have a balance, please see administration and we will be glad to assist you.  

Upcoming Date… 

 Monday, April 1st  

Re-Scheduled Easter Egg Hunt 

 Tuesday, April 2nd   

World Autism Awareness Day 

 Tuesday, April 9th   

Soccer Shots Fun Day 

 Monday, April 22nd  

Earth Day 

 Monday, April 22nd  

Niantic Children’s Museum 

Visit 

 

Easter Egg Hunt 

 

Precious Memories Preschool 

of Sandy Hollow Graduation 
With many of our Pre-K friends 

approaching Kindergarten this 

Fall, we are starting to plan our 

special Graduation ceremony. We 

have scheduled the graduation 

ceremony for Tuesday, June 11th 

at 6:30pm. Rain date: Monday, 

June 10th at 6:30pm. Additional 

information will be provided as 

we get closer to our date. 

 

 

https://www.soccershots.com/southctri/

